Monthly Radiologic Technology Faculty Meeting
November 11, 2024
Meeting Called to Order: 2:20 pm
Attendees: Jim Mayhew, Program Director, Coleen Kubetschek, Clinical Coordinator, Mike McNiskin, Program Coordinator
Meeting Purpose
This meeting was called to continue to review and revise the program’s Outcomes Assessment Plan.
Outcomes Assessment
Goal 1 was reviewed and the goal will remain unchanged.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Goal 1, Outcome 1 currently has four benchmarks.  It was decided to omit the first and fourth benchmarks.  It was felt that these were redundant with the other two benchmarks and did not give any additional information about the outcomes of the program.  These potential omissions will be brought forward to the Advisory Committee for review and approval.
Under the Corrective Actions section of the second benchmark, it was determined that a new Lab Evaluation process and form will be used in 2025.  This process is being integrated into the lab by Mike this semester and will be fully implemented in Spring 2025.
Goal 2 was reviewed and will remain unchanged.
Goal 2, Outcome 1 currently has three benchmarks.  It was decided that the first benchmark was unclear and evaluated the same outcome as the second benchmark.  The faculty will ask the Advisory Committee to remove the first benchmark.
Goal 2, Outcome 2 currently uses Weekly Evaluations for the first benchmark.  The faculty feels that these evaluations are not taken seriously by many technologists and do not accurately reflect the students’ clinical judgement.  It was decided to use the “Judgement” item on the final Personal Development Assessment form to assess the students’ judgement.
Goal 3 was reviewed and will remain unchanged.
Goal 3, Outcome 2 currently uses Weekly Evaluations for assessing both the students’ communication with the patient (benchmark 1) and the clinical staff (benchmark 2).  The faculty feels that using the Weekly Evaluation does not accurately reflect the students’ communication skills.  It was decided to use the Mid-term and Final PDAs as tools to evaluate these skills.
Goal 4 was reviewed and will remain unchanged.
Goal 4 Outcome 2 has three benchmarks and the faculty felt that the second benchmark was not a true indicator of the outcome and should, with approval from the Advisory Committee, be omitted.
The Program Effectiveness Goals were reviewed and determined to be good indicators of program effectiveness.

Upcoming Schedule of Meetings
The program has an Advisory Committee scheduled for November 15, 2024 in room A-138.  The program will bring the proposed changes to the Outcomes Assessment Plan to the committee for approval.
An Advisory Committee Meeting will be scheduled for Finals Week in December, 2024.
An additional Advisory Committee ewill be scheduled in January, 2025 to review outcomes data.
 
Meeting Adjourned: 3:45 pm



